
Any and all meetings should be open to the public, should include constituent testimony (all viewpoints) 
and not behind closed doors. 
  
The whole state is watching how you handle these delicate issues and the fairness you extend to all 
parties. 
  
Cordially, 
  
Gregg R. Nolan 
Wolcott, CT. 
  
                                    
 


